
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Studio City Neighborhood Council 
Name: Jeff Hartwick 
Phone Number: 
Email: jhartwick@studiocitync.org 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(9) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 04/19/2023 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 04/22/2023 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 23-0002-S29 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: The Board of the Studio City Neighborhood Council (SCNC) unanimously supports
Council File 23-0002-S29: Title, Prohibit Sale of Vehicles Without Catalytic Converter / Etched
Engraved Vehicle Identification Number / Legislative Program. Catalytic converter thefts have been
on the rise throughout the state. 1,600 catalytic converters are stolen every month in the state.
Thousands are stolen every year in Los Angeles alone. More needs to be done to stop this criminal
scourge. Senate Bill 55 has been introduced in the Senate to prohibit the sale of new or used vehicles
unless the VIN has been engraved or etched onto the converter. This would make it more difficult
for thieves to fence stolen converters, and thereby reduce thefts. 
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      April 19, 2023 
 
    Addressed to:      Sent by Email: 
 
    Council President Paul Krekorian    councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org  
    Councilmember Nithya Raman    contactcd4@lacity.org 
    Andrea Conant      andrea.conant@lacity.org 
    Karo Torossian      karo.torossian@lacity.org 
    Sarah Tanberg      sarah.tanberg@lacity.org  
    Josh Nuni       josh.nuni@lacity.org  
    Josh Scarcella      josh.scarcella@lacity.org        
    Lorraine Diaz      lorraine.diaz@lacity.org  
    Geoff Thompson      geoff.thompson@lacity.org  
    Madelynn Taras      madelynn.taras@lacity.org 
    Emma Taylor      emma.taylor@lacity.org   
    Denise Schall      denise.schall@lacity.org  
    Walker King      walker.king@lacity.org  
 
 

COMMUNITY IMPACT STATEMENT 
 
The Board of the Studio City Neighborhood Council (SCNC) supports Council File 23-0002-S29: Title, Prohibit 
Sale of Vehicles Without Catalytic Converter / Etched Engraved Vehicle Identification Number / Legislative 
Program. Catalytic converter thefts have been on the rise throughout the state. 1,600 catalytic converters are 
stolen every month in the state. Thousands are stolen every year in Los Angeles alone. More needs to be done to 
stop this criminal scourge. Senate Bill 55 has been introduced in the Senate to prohibit the sale of new or used 
vehicles unless the VIN has been engraved or etched onto the converter. This would make it more difficult for 
thieves to fence stolen converters, and thereby reduce thefts. 
 
 
 
 
Scott Mandell, 
Studio City Neighborhood Council 


